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D february 10, 1994

g

Mr. Robert Katz, Trial Attorney
Federal Programs Branch
Civil Division
U.S. Department of Justice
PO Box 883
Washington, DC 20044

Dear Mr. Katz,

Per your telephone conversation with Robert Pettis of my staff on February 9,
1994, in reference to the Five Star Products case, please find. enclosed
several reference documents which discuss nuclear quality assurance, including
accepting certificates of conformance.

Should you have any questions regarding this information, please feel free to
contact me at (301) 504-2961 or Robert Pettis at (301) 504-3214.

Sincerely,

/5 :
Leif J. Norrholm, Chief
Vendor I spection Branch
Divisir of Reactor Inspection

and Licensee Performance
Offire of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

;

Enclosures:

1. Excerpts from U.S. NRC Regulatory Guide 1.123. !

2. NUREG-0040, Volume 17, No.3, " Licensee Contractor and Vendor Inspection
Status Report."

3. Letters to Construction Products Research dated August 18 & 19, 1992.
4. EPRI NP-6629, " Guidelines for the Procurement and Receipt of Items for

Nuclear Power Plants (NCIG-15)."
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***** February 10, 1994

. Mr. Robert Katz, Trial Attorney
Federal Prograrrs Branch
Civil Division
U.S. Department of Justice
PO Box 883
Washington, DC 20044

.

.

Dear Mr. Katz,

Per your telephone conversation with Robert Pettis of my staff on February 9,
1994, in reference to the Five Star Products case, please find enclosed
several reference documents which discuss nuclear quality assurance, including
accepting certificates of conformance.

Should you have any questions regarding this information, please feel free to
contact La at (301) 504-2961 or Robert Pettis at (301) 504-3214.

1
Sincerely,,
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Teif J< Nbrrhofm, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection

and Licensee Performance i

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosures:

1. Excerpts from U.S. NRC Regulatory Guide 1.123.
2. NUREG-0040, Volume 17, No.3, " Licensee Contractor and Vendor Inspecticn ,

)Status Report." 1

3. Letters to Construction Products Research dated August 18 & 19, 1992.
4. EPRI NP-6629, " Guidelines for the Procurement and Receipt of Items for-

Nuclear Power Plants (NClG-15)."
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